
Information for Park Visitors 
 
 
Updated May 21, 2021 

 
 Provincial Response Level: CRITICAL 

Steep Rock Beach Park visitors must adhere to 
current public health orders. 

 
 

Camping: Campsites are considered a temporary place of accommodation, and are restricted to 

members from one household per campsite.  
Group Use Sites:  Group sites will be divided into 5 separate areas.  1 tent per area and restricted 

to members from one household per area.  Each area will have a firepit and a picnic table provided. 
Beaches, Playgrounds & Picnic Areas: Follow physical distancing requirements and do not 

share towels, blankets, toys, food or other items with people outside your household.  Keep children 

within arms reach.  Playground equipment is not cleaned or sanitized – wash/sanitize hands before 

and after use 
Park Store is limited to only three visitors and only 1 member of a  family at a time and face masks 

must be worn.  Please observe signage and queue two metres away from others outside if 

required.  Visitors may be required to provide name and contact information in order for public 

health officials to alert you in the event you have been exposed to COVID-19 while visiting the 

facility.   

 
Out-of-province visitors may not self-isolate in the campground.  

Only visit local health centres if it is an emergency. 
 

• Practice physical distancing. Keep two metres away from anyone not in your 
household. 

• Gathering sizes are restricted to members of the same household in outdoor 
spaces. 

• Face masks must be worn while inside all buildings including washrooms, 
laundry rooms, store and cafe. 

• Wash your hands or use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer regularly. 
• Stay home when sick.  Do not visit if you are experiencing any symptoms of 

COVID-19 or if you or someone in your household are required to self-isolate. 



 


